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To Our Valued Distributors. . . 
 
 
Our website has changed! 
 
View the new design at 
http://www.northmanfp.com.  
 
Easily find detail on our products. 
Narrow your search by clicking along 
the paths in a product category until 
you have built a specific part number. 
Pictures, drawings and specifications 
are all a click away. 
 
Our website will always be added to and improved so that you have the 
resources you need in the most logical way possible. We’ll be putting up more 
technical information, for instance, and even a distributor log-in for secure 
information such as pricing.  So keep checking back for changes! 
 
 
Wishing you the best, 
 
Jim Cubberly 
Product Manager 
jim@northmanfp.com) 
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